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Ohio Revised Code 
Section 128.212 Letter of coordination for state or federal 9-1-1 grant. 
Effective: October 3, 2023
Legislation: House Bill 33 - 135th General Assembly
 
 

(A) Any entity in this state that operates a 9-1-1 system, emergency services internet-protocol

network, or public safety answering point and that pursues a 9-1-1 grant from the state or federal

government shall present a letter of coordination from the 9-1-1 program office.

 

(B) The letter of coordination shall state all of the following:

 

(1) The entity described in division (A) of this section;

 

(2) The specific grantor identification;

 

(3) The dollar amount of the grant;

 

(4) The intended use of the grant;

 

(5) The system, equipment, software, or any component to be procured with the grant and the

purpose of the grant do not inhibit, conflict, or reduce interoperability with the statewide next

generation 9-1-1 core services system and emergency services internet-protocol network and is

consistent with the state of Ohio 9-1-1 plan.
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